
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA ALERT 

TO    : ALL MEDIA 

DATE    : 04 November 2013 

ATTENTION   : NEWS EDITORS/REPORTERS AND PR WIRE 

 

KZN SAFETY MONTH LAUNCH AND KZN COMMUNITY CRIME PREVENTION 
ASSOCIATION PUBLIC LAUNCH POSTPONED 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL Department of Community Safety and Liaison, wishes to notify 
the people of KwaZulu-Natal and those who were supposed to partake in launch of 
the KZN Safety Month and the KZN Community Crime Prevention Association 
(KZNCCPA) Public Launch  that event  has been postponed until further notice. 

This event was scheduled to take place tomorrow, (Tuesday, November 5, 2013), at 
Curries Fountain Sports Ground in Durban. 

Regarding the new dates for this event, the public will be notified as soon as 
possible. 
 

Ends 

Media Contact            : Kwanele Ncalane 

: 072 803 1462/079 6995755 

: Kwanele.ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za 

     OR 

           Sipho Khumalo  

           082-682-6437 

             Sipho.khumalo@comsafety.gov.za 
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